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New Small Animal reception at Goosnargh

	 

 

 If you've visited our Goosnargh branch recently, you'll have noticed a significant amount of building work happening.

Although the work is not quite complete, the latest developments include the addition of a new, dedicated small animal reception

area which some of the team moved into this week, leaving the original reception area dedicated to large animal.

There are also two new small animal consultation rooms and a new dispensary!
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